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Short-term Visitors selected to participate in the 

Postgraduate Program of Excellence in Mathematics at UAM 

 

On the basis of current scientific collaborations between the candidates and Department faculty, as 

well as the potential contribution of the proposed activities to the research training of master and 

Ph. D. students, the Committee for Graduate Studies and the Faculty Committee of the Department 

of Mathematics of the UAM have agreed to fund one month visits during the year 2015 for the 

following candidates: 

 

• Florian Luca (The University of the Witwatersrand, South Africa). Proposed dates: November 

2015. 

• Azita Mayeli (Queensborough Community College and Doctoral Faculty at the Graduate 

Center, CUNY, USA). Proposed dates: June 15th-July 15th 2015. 

• Peter Sjögren (Göteborg University, Sweden). Proposed dates: November 2015. 

• Noemí Wolanski (Universidad de Buenos Aires, Argentina). Proposed dates: April 27th-May 

25th 2015. 

 

A second call has been launched to fund up to two additional visits. 
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